June 27, 1026,

Dr, George W. Carver,
Tuskegee Institute, Ala,

Dear Dr, Carver:

1 have your letter of June 23 end deslire bo

thank you for it. As scon as the Carver article 1is

printed in the Ames Tribune I will send it to you.
They are holding it up for space.

Very truiy yours,

Les Ha Pammel.,




